
Memo to change MUN course names - final edit

Eileen DeLuca <Eileen.DeLuca@fsw.edu>
Wed 1/19/2022 8:44 AM
To:  Sheila Seelau <Sheila.Seelau@fsw.edu>; Deborah D. Teed <Deborah.Teed@fsw.edu>

1 attachments (19 KB)
Memorandum_MUN numbers with ESC_Feb Meeting_ 2022_edits _Sheila_1_18_2022.docx;

Via this email I approve this request.

From: Deborah D. Teed <Deborah.Teed@fsw.edu>

Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 5:19 PM

To: Eileen DeLuca <Eileen.DeLuca@fsw.edu>; Sheila Seelau <Sheila.Seelau@fsw.edu>

Subject: RE: Memo to change MUN course names - final edit

Here it is.

Deborah Teed, Ph.D.
Dean of Arts, Humanities & Social Sciences
8099 College Parkway
Fort Myers, Florida 33919
239.489.9248
dteed@fsw.edu

 ﻿﻿Florida SouthWestern State College, an equal access institution, prohibits discrimination in its employment, programs and
activities based on race, sex, gender identity, age, color, religion, national origin, ethnicity, disability, pregnancy, sexual
orientation, marital status, genetic information or veteran status. Questions pertaining to educational equity, equal access or
equal opportunity should be addressed to the College’s Title IX Coordinator/Equity Officer: Lauren Frasser; Room K-
242; 8099 College Parkway SW, Fort Myers, FL 33919; (239) 489-9253; Equity@fsw.edu. FSW online anonymous
reporting www.fsw.edu/report. Inquiries/complaints can be filed with the Title IX Coordinator/Equity Officer online, in
person, via mail, via email, or with the US Department of Education, Office of Civil Rights, Atlanta Office: 61 Forsyth St. SW
Suite 19T70, Atlanta, GA 30303-8927. 
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From: Deborah D. Teed  
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 2:23 PM 
To: Sheila Seelau <Sheila.Seelau@fsw.edu>; Eileen DeLuca <Eileen.DeLuca@fsw.edu> 
Subject: FW: Memo to change MUN course names - final edit

I am fine with the new edits, Dr. Seelau.
Dr. DeLuca, are you okay to sign off on the attached memo?

Deborah Teed, Ph.D.
Dean of Arts, Humani es & Social Sciences
8099 College Parkway
Fort Myers, Florida 33919
239.489.9248
dteed@fsw.edu

From: Sheila Seelau  
Sent: Saturday, January 15, 2022 12:51 AM 
To: Deborah D. Teed <Deborah.Teed@fsw.edu>; Eileen DeLuca <Eileen.DeLuca@fsw.edu> 
Subject: Memo to change MUN course names - final edit

Unfortunately, when the one memo re MUN courses was divided into two, the topic line and first 
paragraph on this one was not changed.
The second file shows suggested edits in red. 
Dr. Teed, could you please review and finalize changes for Dr. DeLuca to re-approve? 
Sheila

Sheila M. Seelau, Ph.D.
Professor of Psychology
Chair of Curriculum Committee
Florida SouthWestern State College
Lee Campus, Hendry Hall, K-224
(239) 489-9045 (Lee ext. 11045)
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